
TOWN OF HULL 
AVAILABLE FOR LEASE 
As required by law, the Town of Hull 

is seeking proposals for the lease of the 
property at 3 Fitzpatrick Way.  This property 

is currently used as a Salt Water Club. 
A copy of the proposal is available at 

www.town.hull.ma.us or by calling 781-925-
2000 X3802 

Proposals due by: 
August 10, 2020, 10:00 AM 

 
NOTE:  THE PRESENT NANTASKET BEACH SALT WATER CLUB  IS CONTINUING ITS OPERATIONS 
AND THIS REQUEST SHOULD NOT BE CONSTRUED AS AN INDICATION THAT IT IS NOT 
CONTINUING TO OPERATE THE NANTASKET BEACH SALT WATER CLUB OR ENGAGE IN ITS 
ACTIVITIES.  THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS IS INTENDED TO SEEK PROPOSALS FOR THE 
FUTURE USE OF THE PROPERTY IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROPOSAL TERMS, WHETHER BY 
THE NANTASKET BEACH SALT WATER CLUB, OR SOME OTHER APPROVED LESSEE.  THE 
BUILDING IS OWNED BY THE NANTASKET BEACH SALT WATER CLUB.   

http://www.town.hull.ma.us/

